
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

DEPARTMENT OF LABOR & INDUSTRIES 
 

PO Box 44400  Olympia, WA 98504-4400 

 
RE: Conveyance Management Portal newsletter #21 
 
Dear elevator industry business, property owner or manager, and other interested parties, 
You’re invited to a demonstration of some key capabilities in the new Conveyance Management 

Portal (CMP, or Portal) on May 21. You can also take action now, such as encouraging friends 

to sign up for this newsletter, to get ready for the Portal launch in October. See details below! 

CMP Demonstration on May 21 

Join us May 21 at a meeting of the Elevator Safety Advisory Committee (ESAC). The formal 

meeting starts at 9 a.m. with a Portal presentation tentatively set for 10 a.m., but could occur 

earlier. An informal discussion will start the event at 8 a.m. Here’s how to take part: 

Click here to join the meeting, or call in (audio only): 

o +1 253-372-2181,,152505975#    

o Phone Conference ID: 152 505 975#  

o Find a local number | Reset PIN  

 

The ESAC membership includes representatives from various parts of the elevator industry, 

including owner-employed mechanics, registered general contractors, and building owners and 

managers. Ricky Henderson, of TKElevator, is ESAC chair. 

Project status 

The Portal is about 40 percent of the way through initial testing. The project remains on 

schedule for an October launch. You can expect testing and training opportunities starting as 

early as this summer.  

What you can do  

Please help spread the word about this new system. It easily will allow you to purchase permits, 

review inspections, and complete other tasks in as secure Portal. 

We’re asking you to forward this newsletter to your industry friends to help raise awareness 

about the Portal. Please encourage them to: 

  Join the Elevator Program’s email list (where they can receive project updates, and 

scheduled testing and training opportunities). 

  Visit www.Lni.wa.gov/CMP (where they can find a project fact sheet, and FAQ, along 

with links to upcoming meetings). 

 

If you have questions about the new system, please contact the Elevator Program, at 
360-902-6130 or ElevatorSect@Lni.wa.gov. 
 
Gerald R. Brown CLSSYB 
Chief Elevator Inspector – QEI C-4789 
Washington State Elevator Program Manager - AHJ 
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